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August 10, 2025 
 
 
Report to The Episcopal Church in Colorado – High Plains Grant Recipient 
 
First, thank you for your generous support of the mission of Giving Heart.  We greatly appreciate your 
designation of $1,250 to helping those in need. Your funds were used for laundry and kitchen supplies. 
 
We have continued to operate our ministry and continue to see an increase of those in need.  We 
provide a safe place for the homeless to enjoy a hot meal and fellowship with each other and our 
volunteers.  While in our facilities they are able to shower; make use of our laundry services;  obtain 
needed clothing, blankets, shoes and other miscellaneous items; use our computer lab; make use of our 
mail site; and meet with local agencies that can provide medical and mental support.  They also receive 
information on services provided within the local community by others and can obtain needed state 
identification cards.  Attached are photos of some of our activity this year.  Thank you for blessing our 
ministry. 
 

  
Our guests assist in keeping our facility clean. Time for fellowship and support. 
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Excess donated clothing was delivered and donated to 
the North Cheyene Indian Reservation. 

Our delivery team including our Executive 
Director Donna and one of our guests who 
helped organize. 

 

 
 
 
Big smiles for housing secured and a path forward 
with the assistance of a peer coach. 

 

 

 
 
 
       
 


